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BEARIER

BEAR DETERRENT

PRESSURIZED PRODUCT
RESTRICTED
GUARANTEE

0.75% CAPSAICIN
REGISTRATION NO. 26871

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

DANGER*

EXPLOSIVE         EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE 

IRRITANT

Axtrom Industries Inc.
4349 Okeechobee Blvd. Bldg E6
West Palm Beach, Fl 33409 USA

NET CONTENTS 225GMS

*Oleresin Capsicum 17%
Alcohol 58%

NOTICE TO USER: This product is to be used only in accordance
with the directions on this label.  It is an offense under the
Pest Control Products Act to use a control product under
unsafe conditions.

NATURE OF RESTRICTIONS: For use by authorized customers where
the vendor maintains a record of sales, including the name and
address of the purchaser, amount purchased together signed
Notice to Purchaser.  Bearier Bear Repellent is designed to be
used in wilderness applications to help defend individuals
needing assistance with confronted by bears.  This product is
for spraying the eyes of aggressive bears only and is not to
be used against domestic animals or human beings.

DIRECTIONS: When threatened by a bear, place forefinger
through hole in handle.  Place thumb in front of orange safety



clip and remove it by lifting up and back.  Point nozzle
directly toward bears face.  Depress actuator tab for a burst
of spray to maximum range of four metres.  Spray is most
effective at short range.  Avoid discharging upwind.  Move
away to avoid exposure to spray.  Replace orange safety clip
after use.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the
ter set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to the persons or property arising from the
use or handling or this product and accepts the product on
that condition.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. WARNING: Bears can
be attracted to areas or areas treated with this product.  Do
not treat tents, clothing or other objects with this product. 
Capsaicin sprays have been proven effective in repelling bears
only when sprayed directly in the eyes or on the nose. 
Canisters should not be test fired in areas inhabited by
bears.  If canister has been test fired, all residues of
product should be washed from canister, wash nozzle and cap
with soap and water before transported to areas inhabited by
bears.  This product should be used only as a last resort. 
There is no guaranteed method of responding to bear encounter,
each encounter is unique.  Strict attention to the advice of
wildlife professionals on safety is advised.  Severe
irritation of eyes, nose, respiratory and skin areas can
occur.  Use only in outdoor areas.  Persons with respiratory
problems or wearing contact lenses should not use this
product.  Avoid contact to skin and eyes and avoid inhalation
of spray.  WHEN TRAVELING DO NOT STORE IN PASSENGER
COMPARTMENT.  Contact air carriers for regulations concerning
air transport.  Contents under pressure.  Container may
explode if heated.  Do not place in hot water or near
radiators, stoves or other sources of heat.  Do not leave in
hot vehicle.  For safety and performance, do not store above
50EC. or below 0EC.  Be careful not to puncture container.  DO
NOT INCINERATE THE CONTAINER.  Use of this product for any
purpose other than self defense against wild animal attacks
may be a criminal offense.

FIRST AID: In case of external contact, REMAIN CALM, flush
thoroughly with water.  DO NOT RUB.  IF contact occurs with
eyes, remove contact lenses and flush eyes with cool water, if
inhaled, move to fresh air.  Symptoms usually disappear within
one hour.  If symptoms persist, obtain medical attention or
call a Poison Control Center immediately.  Take container,
label or product name and Pest Control Product Registration



Number with you when seeking medical attention.

DISPOSAL: When the container is empty, press valve to release
all pressure.  Dispose of empty container in accordance with
Provincial requirements.  For information on the disposal of
unused, unwanted products, contact your Provincial Regulatory
Agency or the Manufacturer. 
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.

+))


